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November 21, 2012 
 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary  
State of New York 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, N.Y. 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling:  
 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (“Con Edison” or the “Company”) is filing 
today with the Public Service Commission (“the Commission”) revisions to its Schedule for Gas 
Service, PSC No. 9 – Gas (the “Gas Tariff”).  The leaves that are being revised are as follows: 

 
  Leaf 68 – Revision     2 Superseding Revision 0 
  Leaf 87 – Revision     4 Superseding Revision 2 

Leaf 98 – Revision     2 Superseding Revision 0 
  Leaf 264 – Revision   8 Superseding Revision 6 

  
Reasons for the Proposed Changes 

 
 Four of Con Edison’s Gas Tariff leaves, listed above, were inadvertently canceled out of 
the Commission’s Electronic Tariff System because of an error by the system.  In order to 
facilitate the restoration of these leaves on the Commission’s website, the Company is filing the 
revised leaves to be effective November 1, 2012.  The only change being made to these leaves is 
the revision numbers.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 
 
 

By:  __________________________ 
/s/William Atzl 

                                                          Director  
                                                      Rate Engineering Department 
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